Pine River Boat Club



Point Clark, Ontario

Email: prb1@rogers.com Website: http://members.rogers.com/prb1/

2004 Boating Season Newsletter

Welcome to the 2004 boating season. This newsletter is a summary of important 2004 boating season information, event dates and membership information. Please refer to the Boat Club website http://members.rogers.com/prb1/ for additional details. Dock requirement information, club by-laws & a pennant will be provided to all new members. A current membership list will be available to all at the May General meeting, along with any other information that was discussed at our Directors' meeting. Please inform your Harbour Masters if there will be a delay, or you are not putting your dock in this year. Boat Club rules state; if you do not put a dock in, your space will be given to the next boater on the list. 24-foot boats are the limit acceptable for our river.

Executive

Rank	Name	Cottage	Home
Commodore	Richard Heath	519-836-2437	
Vice Commodore	Paul Proudfoot	519-395-3474	519-747-3033
Rear Commodore	Renzo Marcone	519-395-5192	519-885-3542
Past Commodore	Tom Cale		519-395-5727
Fleet Captain	Dave Hyman	519-395-4695	519-667-9695
Secretary	Gordon Cale	519-395-2291	519-353-5027
Treasurer	Liliane Nolan	519-395-0087	519-357-3752
Director	Peter Palubiski	519-395-0115	519-846-0442
Director	Brad Matheson	519-395-4476	519-356-9063
Director	Clare Newell	519-395-0050	519-391-1682
Director @ Large	Dan Sevcik	519-395-0298	519-748-1230
Director @ Large	Tim Johnson	519-395-3762	519-748-4067
Editor & Web	Barry Cress	519-395-2657	519-747-2783
South Harbor	Barry Cress	519-395-2657	519-747-2783
North Harbor	Dan Sevcik	519-395-0298	519-748-1230

Dues

Initiation Fee

\$200.00 payable the 1st year only

Annual Dues

- \$200.00 if paid by May 1, 2003
- \$225.00 if paid after May 1, 2003
- New members are not subject to late fee Please pay by cheque and send to:

Liliane Nolan - Treasurer 270 Manor Road, Box 837 Wingham, Ontario NOG 2W0

Dues must be paid by May 1, 2003 to reserve your dock space.

Any postdated cheques must be dated no later than May 1, 2003.

Events

Event	Date	Time	Place
Director's Meeting	May 2, 2004	09:00 AM	Clubhouse
General Meeting	May 24, 2004	10:30 AM	Clubhouse
Spring Clean Up Day	TBA		
Corn Roast	August 1, 2004	06:00 PM	Clubhouse
Director's Meeting	August 22, 2004	09:00 AM	Clubhouse
Wiener Roast	September 4, 2004	06:00 PM	Clubhouse
Annual Mtg. & Elections	September 5, 2004	10:30 AM	Clubhouse

Boating Operator Card

Gordon Cale is available this year to give the Pleasure Craft Operator Card Proficiency test through the Canadian Power and Sail Squadron. He can be reached at 519-395-2291(Cottage), 519-353-5027 (Home) or cales@bmts.com (E-mail).

River Mouth

- Bonfires are prohibited at the river mouth.
- Boats coming into the river from the lake have the right-of-way.

Guests

- Guest fee is \$10.00/day (Max.3 times/year)
- Members are responsible for entry, exit, damages, collecting fees & submitting them to the Treasurer.

Environment Committee

At the Fall Meeting, Herb Millard was appointed to represent the Club on a committee of the Beach Associations dealing with environmental issues.

Fish Station

Dave Hyman and Howard Madill will be reporting to the Spring Directors meeting about the issues concerning a possible fish station on club property. If you have an opinion on this please contact them.

Up Date Your Records

Please take a moment to Update your information with the club. This information is **not** shared with the true ternal group and is only for the true the club. If any of your information has changed lately please the property information and give it to the secretary or treasurer.

name if something happens to your b	post in the river	
ii sometning nappens to your b	oat in the river	
phone home	cottage	
e-mail	saves our mailing costs	
address	sometimes we have to write	
boat registration number, desc	eription, name? Helps us identify a boat.	
	The state of the s	
05/04/04		

Pine River Boat Club - Dock Information

Below is a sketch of dock sizes. The dimensions are to be followed for all NEW docks. New docks put into the river which do not adhere to these specifications will have to be removed by the member. Ministry of the Environment has approved these guidelines as part of our lease agreement for use of the water lots.

If there are any questions please call your Harbour Master.

North Side

South Side

Do not guess - It could be costly

